
From: CALIFORNIADWR Support
To: Obegi, Doug
Subject: [Records Center] Public Records Request :: R000386-072321
Date: Monday, August 2, 2021 1:42:11 PM

--- Please respond above this line ---

RE: PUBLIC RECORDS REQUEST of July 23, 2021., Reference # R000386-072321.

Dear Mr. Obegi,

This is in response to your  July 23, 2021 request pursuant to the California Public
Records Act, Government Code Section 6250 et seq. to the Department of Water
Resources (DWR) regarding:

"I understand that DWR made a presentation to a number of State Water
Contractors on July 9, 2021 regarding potential water operations and water supplies
next year, based on CalSim modeling using projected reservoir storage levels at the
end of this water year. Having shared this information with numerous State Water
Contractors, I’m writing to request a copy of that presentation."

DWR is currently reviewing potentially responsive records and estimates that any non-
exempt, responsive materials can be made available by October 8, 2021.

Please note that every effort will be made to provide you with non-exempt, responsive
records as soon as feasible.  

Sincerely, 

Public Records Act Team
Department of Water Resources

 

To monitor the progress or update this request please log into the Public Records Center

mailto:californiadwr@mycusthelp.net
mailto:dobegi@nrdc.org
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https://u8387795.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=nZGH0ylxadMp5hTpNkeAFrUwg91jpWVpqkVgD5FFkFeDmXzhdsI1Ly2F1cl-2BsGViI8nu9blW8aGrMrBCwdXmFzl-2B-2BysWo95DVXYHQEK2-2Bg1szJfydhnGn-2BMb9NJc2Pz-2BVuym_gbIL-2FaaKSAiRVM0vDtwGhvirN8NY4zYB4uTFjk8Dvft2ezFWU-2Bg4mWXrSDCAsZwQxzJeEyphQpmbtkX5QkA8CZt5VJJKvBxrhEb9TUTzf0a4AO8hFVr4CrmEiLzMPwPJPeGKS0Y9a94d-2BRuWmMC-2BTb33VmBtPyn3psIuKDBW8Og0v4DSXaukRaZouJWz17w2U9HR9c90raCqNM2DOdsp-2B2EeiB6CcRttZbdzD-2BNqiNfqOH1JUE-2FdLxYuG1Lp9qOYidNBnXH64RwU86NeqTlgv6dupz3oomOw-2BQESCXpuEX8ukn10Fmn0v2QMCMWZLauQ3n6PbF2D6CXJ7cl-2Fj-2Bu-2BjE5c-2Fph6gQ6GcFt-2FDOXtqaw-3D__;!!NO21cQ!UPThDLJWdSCxB0_pr5AguEqW_axlnR9BD8EjKuM9dyRs1k3xcuZpVZA6WsmH$

